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Friday, 06 June 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Year 2 Ocean Curriculum Visits 
 
This half term as part of our “Ocean Curriculum” Year 2 will be completing a local study where they compare 
the organisms that can be found within two different habitats. 
 
The visits are as follows: 
 

• The afternoon of Monday 9th June – A trip to Corbyn Sands to study and explore the rockpools. 

• The afternoon of Wednesday 18th June – A trip to Torre Abbey Gardens to study the flora and fauna 
living there. 

 
Both of the dates above are weather dependent and may have to change. You will be notified through Arbor if 
this is the case. Please can you ensure that your child comes to school on these days dressed in their school 
uniform and has a water bottle, hat and appropriate footwear.  
 
We will have a usual morning timetable at school and will return before the end of the day.  
 
If you have any questions or are available to help on either afternoon, please speak to, or email your child’s 
class teacher using their class name (for example, for Squirrels class, you can e-mail 
squirrels@cockingtonprimary.org.uk). 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Year 2 Team 
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